            "Steve Kliewer" skliewer@charter.net
This year RET was very good considering the external scheduling problems (uncertainty in launch schedule).  

However, if possible it would be better to schedule these summer programs earlier in the summer.  

Three weeks was about right for the length of the program considering the distance I had to travel from home.  

However, we could have used more time at the end to complete our objectives.  When we first arrived we were somewhat overwhelmed by the many and diverse objectives and unfortunately wasted a lot of valuable time on what turned out to be the less important ones. I would like to suggest that next year you narrow the objectives, and schedule more

talks at the beginning.

Overall an excellent program.

